
16th December 2022 

Dear Families, 

This week will be forever known as Boiler-Gate!  A week that may not linger long in the memory, that’s for sure.  However, the 
snow has been a nice distraction for the children.  Thank you so much for all your patience and support in what has been a 
challenging week for us all.   

A massive thank you for all the amazing gifts and cards that have come into school this week for staff.  Your kindness and 
generosity is hugely appreciated.   

Have an enjoyable Christmas break and we will see you in the New Year for Term 3 on Tuesday 3rd January 2023.   

Mrs Skinner and the Brunswick House Team 

 
Acts of Kindness 
A big thank you to all the staff who served the dinners on 
Wednesday for the annual school Christmas Lunch.  It gave all 
the staff the opportunity to enjoy some quality time with the 
children.    
 
Special Thanks 
We really must say a BIG Brunswick thank you to Mrs 
Blackshaw, Mrs Pardoe and Loraine (Louie and Luna’s 
Grandmother) who worked tirelessly to plan and replan the 
school’s Christmas Fair, which we are going to convert into a 
Spring event next year.   
 

Diary Dates 

January 2023 

3rd:  1st day of Term 3 

12th:  Bodiam Class Assembly - 9.15am 

19th: Walmer Class Assembly - 9.15am 

26th: Leeds Class Assembly - 9.15am 

February 2023 

1st:   Health Screening for Y6 and FS 

2nd:  Tonbridge Class Assembly - 9.15am 

8th: Parents Evening 

9th: Parents Evening 

 Last day of Term 3 

10th: Inset Day– no children in school 

20th: Start of Term 4 

March 2023 

9th: Allington Class Assembly - 9.15am 

16th:  Windsor Class Assembly - 9.15am 

31st: Last day of Term 4 

 

April 2023 

17th:  Start of Term 5 

27th: Scotney Class Assembly - 9.15am 

May 2023 

1st:   Bank Holiday—no school 

4th:  Arundel Class Assembly - 9.15am 

18th: Hever Class Assembly - 9.15am 

26th: Last day of Term 5 

June 2023 

5th: 1st day of Term 6 

12th: Inset Day—no children in school 

15th:  Lullingstone Class Assembly - 9.15am 

22nd: Upnor Class Assembly - 9.15am 

July 2023 

21st:  Last Day of Term 6 

 

Safeguarding Contact Email Addresses 

We will periodically check our emails over the break, 
please be patient for replies if you have a safeguarding 
concern. 

Miss Lemon  

FSleader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Martin—(Family Liaison Officer) 

flo@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

(Tuesdays and Wednesdays only) 

Mrs Skinner 

headteacher@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Steward 

inclusion@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Fullagar   

deputy@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Respect                       Teamwork                           Empathy                          Self-Belief                       Honesty 


